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Another wonderful week at Holbrook Primary School! This week the children have particularly enjoyed sports day. 

Thank you to those families who came to support the children with this, and to all staff for making it such a success.    

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

This has been a tremendous half term for learning for all the children, thanks to the hard work of our Holbrook team 

and the support that you, the parents and carers, have given to the school. This has been shown so marvellously 

this week with my first showcase assembly by 2C, who delivered lines, sang and danced so brilliantly.  What is even    

better is I have another two assemblies to enjoy later on today to finish this week along with Year 6’s performances! 

I have been speaking with staff, children and parents about the use of indoor shoes in school and whether or not this 

should continue next year. The significant majority of feedback suggests that you would like this to stop so, from       

September, children will NOT need to bring indoor shoes to school. Hopefully this helps with the cost of     

uniform, and it will also mean children do not have to spend time changing their shoes throughout the day. 

 

You will have received your children’s end of year report this week. If you would like to make an appointment to discuss 

this report with their teacher, please book this on the ‘my child at school app’. 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, and we look forward to seeing you all for our last week of the school year next week.  

 

 
Mrs Bills  

Monday 15th July RW 

Tuesday 16th July All other classes 

Wednesday 17th July 4H 



 

The last day of school is Friday 19th 

July. School re-opens after the summer 

holidays on 

Wednesday 4th September. 

 

 

 

After School Club  
    

NO CLUBS NEXT WEEK! 
 

This challenge lasts for the whole of the summer 
holidays, costs nothing and is a great way of       
preparing for starting back in school in September.  

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 
You will need to sign your child up wither online with 
the link above or your local library. 
If you sign up in your local library you can earn  
stickers, certificates and possibly medals!  
All you need to do is borrow and read at least 6 
books from the library, answer a few questions and 
you get stickers and rewards. 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/



